
Robert E. Conklin, Jr. 

819 N. 23rd Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

(414) 342-1550 

 

 

 

 

October 2, 2025 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

Thank you for all you do.  We are proud to tell people that our neighborhood is getting better 

each day. 

 

In the longtime and special spirit of cooperation we have with you and your office, we will be 

standing in support of your proposed Historic designation for our neighborhood. 

 

We own or manage 813 & 819 N. 23rd Street and 822 & 830 N. 24th Street. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Robert E. Conklin, Jr. 

 

Robert E. Conklin Jr. 


